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Mayor Washington Calls for Opening of Klingle Road 

 
Today, former Mayor Walter E. Washington, who became the District's first elected mayor in 

104 years, called for the opening of Klingle Road.  "This road should serve all DC residents 

and businesses just as it did when I was Mayor and before.  It's reopening would again 

bring together East and West as well as demonstrate that this city is open for business."  

Mayor Washington's endorsement is the latest in a fast growing list of community groups, 

civic and business leaders who have endorsed the reopening including: 

 

The Washington Post 
Dr. Gridlock 

ANC 1E - Mount Pleasant 
ANC 1C - Adams Morgan 

ANC 1A - Columbia Heights 
ANC 4A -  Crestwood, Shepherd Park and 16th Street Heights.  

ANC 4C Rock Creek East  
Advisory Neighborhood Commissioners' Assembly 

DC City Council  
Jim Graham - Ward 1 
Adrian Fenty - Ward 4 

Harold Brazil - At Large 
Linda Cropp - At Large 

Former At-Large William Lightfoot 
Washington Area Bicyclist Association members 

Sierra Club members 
The Mount Pleasant Neighborhood Alliance 

The Foxhall Citizen's Association 
 

For more information, please visit our website:  www.repairklingleroad.org 
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